

01 February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **Residential Update - Hooke Court**

We understand many of you are concerned about the non-refundable £50 deposit for the upcoming residential trip to Hooke Court. We would like to put your mind at rest about the below points.

The £50 deposit will be refunded if the below applies:

- The trip is cancelled due to COVID
- The trip is no longer financially possible to go ahead (above £200 and not enough interest)

The only reason the deposit would not be refundable is if you choose to remove your child from this trip, after the 11 February not relating to any of the points above.

Once we have confirmation of those wanting to attend, we can then confirm a final price with families as this is based on the number attending. As per the letter before we estimate it to be around £180-£200. Please note should there not be enough interest, the price of the trip will be too high to continue.

If you are at all worried, please do contact the school office via office@broadstonefirst.poole.sch.uk

Best wishes

Rebecca Wood

**Head of School**